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Dear Miss Gilpin:
We are honored that you have accepted 

our invitation to show at the Corrales Art 
Association Gallery.

We would appreciate your sending us back 
ground material and a photograph of yourself 
that can be used for publicity. This should be 
forwarded to P. 0. Box 51, Sandoval, New Mexico 
by June first.

For your show, we would like 10 photographs, 
your choice of subjects and sizes. Black and 
white and/or colored will be satisfactory, and 
they should be ready for hanging. We should be 
in receipt of these photographs no later than 
June 15th, sent to the same address above.
Please mark whether for sale or not.

We would like to say again how very pleased 
we are that you have decided to show with us.

Sincerely,


